
 

December 10, 2011      Happy Holidays from Futureslps.com     

Thank you to each of you for your continued support through 

another year!  2011 has been a year full of joy, opportunities, 

accomplishments and most of all the gift of being able to share 

resources with each of you!   

On September 7, 2011 Futureslps.com celebrated their one year 

anniversary, last week the website was nominated by PediaStaff 

for 2011 EduBlog "Best Student Blog" and this year I finished my 

Clinical Fellowship Year (CFY)!  I am submitting my paperwork to 

ASHA and will soon have to update my "About Me" Section from 

CF to CCC.   

So with all of the great news and all of the many accomplishments 

that 2011 has brought, I could not close this year without saying a 

SPECIAL THANK YOU TO EACH OF YOU!   There may not be 

enough ways to express my sincere gratitude to each of you for 

your words of encouragement, emails, feedback, and all of the 

other ways in which you each have touched my life.  

Congratulations to the December Class of 2011, I know how excited 

all of you must be! 

Wishing all of you Happy Holidays and an amazing 2012, 

Jourdan Saunders, Founder of Futureslps.com 

 "Excellence is the result of: Caring more than others think is wise... Risking more than others think is safe... 

Dreaming more than others think is practical, and Expecting more than others think is possible."  

~ Mac Anderson~ 

 


